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PaRC.   
 
Elaine provided a handout.  They gleaned through the process, as a group, and are there to review and 
evaluate the program by color ranking.  They want to document the process, extend it beyond our own 
organization.  They wanted to be clear in providing feedback to programs completing their program 
review.  
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Dolores announced Scott Lankford was the recipient of the Hayward Award.  This is the fifth time for a 
Foothill faculty member to receive this award. 
 
Joseline mentioned the EcoPass was voted and approved by majority.  It will go to the Board of Trustees 
for approval on March 18.  They will have it implemented in the fall, but possibly as early as the 
summertime. 
 
Erin mentioned it was a great turn out for the Martin Luther King, Jr., march.  There were about 200 
people from Foothill.  They re-enacted the march and had lunch.  She also reminded everyone of the 
upcoming Heritage Months. 
 
Thanks to Maureen and Transfer Center for all their recent work. 
 
Thanks to everyone’s work on the 1,200 visiting elementary and middle school students recently.  
Foothill was the only college to respond to their request of visiting a college campus.  Foothill welcomed 
the students and provided a campus tour and lunch.  Some of the students also attended the Physics 
Show that weekend. 
 
Erin mentioned Roberto will take over the following year as PaRC tri-chair president elect.  Maureen 
will be coordinating the first classified senate program review. 
 
Meredith thanked the student body government for letting her present on March in March.  Many 
instructors do not think it is a valid reason to be absent from class.  However, Meredith feels if Foothill 
does not show a presence in these venues, then we lose a political influence.  Meredith and Rich will try 
to come up with some assignment packets to make it work. 
 
Bernata said with the governor’s proposal, there is a lot of policy changing happening, which has a huge 
impact on our budget.   
 
Maureen went to a legislative conference in January, and she was discouraged with the legislators’ 
attitude of Prop 30 passing and feeling they did not need to do anymore regarding funding.  The 
legislators need more education regarding funding impacts on the institutions. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:38 PM. 
  
 
 
 
	
  


